Orange Room Newsletter January 2024

Curriculum Units

Week 1: Welcome 2024
Week 2: Dress for Winter
Week 3: Winter Fun
Week4: Winter Fun Cont.
Week 5: Friends in the Arctic

Welcome

We would like to welcome the following friends who joined us from Purple Room this month. Finley, Edda, Michaelangelo, Levi, Cora and Blake have all joined us and we are so excited to continue to get to know each of them and their families.



Last Month's Toddler Skills

Last month we learned about stocking surprises, Holiday sights and sounds, what the holidays are

all about and the night before Christmas.! We worked on sharing toys with friends and expressing our feelings using our words instead of our hands.

This Month's Toddler Skills

This month we will be learning about *Dressing for winter*, Winter fun, and Friends of the Arctic.



We will be working on classroom routines and how to ask for help when we need something or Can't do something. We will focus on letting our new friends explore their new room and helping to show them where the toys go and how we are good friends in Orange Room. We will focus on picking up after ourselves and putting away the toys we played with as we are working hard to keep our toys in their designated centers.

Classroom Holiday Party:



We had a great time at our Holiday party. The children were very patient as we unwrapped the gifts families generously bought for our classroom. It was fun

playing with some new toys. Thank you to all the families who also contributed snacks. You helped to make our party a big success.

The Children also had a great time caroling at Lincoln Village. The residents enjoyed our songs and the class did an excellent job singing so all could hear!

Cubbies are located in our classroom. Please make sure you look for your child's name and check their box daily.

There may be important office information and/or art projects that the Children want to share with you!

End-of-the-Year Tax Statements

Please watch your child's cubby or drawer for important information from the office regarding your child care expenses for the 2023 year. Once you receive this information we suggest you place it somewhere where you will remember it when it comes time to file your taxes this year!

New Tuition Rates

The 2024 Tuition rates will go into effect as of Jan 1st, please remember to adjust your ACH withdrawal payments accordingly.

Ongoing Fundraiser Information:

Our Seroogy fundraiser sales are still active in the office. Help to support CLC by stopping in the office for a tasty treat. Only \$2 each! We also have some Seroogy Coffee for sale at only \$13 per bag.

Sewing Needed

Are you an avid sewer and have some time to spare? Do you have a Grandma, retired neighbor or family member that would love to help us out? We are looking for someone to help us with sewing cot sheets for our classrooms. We supply the sheets and elastic, just need some magic fingers to put them all together. Please let us know in the office if you know of someone!!

Needed Items

Please remember to bring you winter gear for your child each day. Snow pants, boots, hats and gloves are a MUST!! We do go outside on a daily basis and the thin finger gloves do not keep their tiny little hands warm. Feel free to leave these items at CLC so you do not loose them or have to remember to bring them each day.

Children Absent Days

Please remember to contact CLC at 262-284-6502 for any absences for your child. We do have voicemail set us as you can leave us a message outside of our normal business hours. We ask that you please do not email or contact us through the app of absences as there are times we are unable to check those immediately. Thank you for your understanding.